
Bits and Pieces . . . and Please keeP them coming in! 
 
 
 
 

Here is your 183rd Midland Unitarian Association Inc. Bits & Pieces for October 2023. If you want any news 
from your congregation included here, please send it to me (details below) 

 
MUA Inc. AIMS AND OBJECTIVES 

 
 Support congregations 
 Make things happen by providing leadership and initiating projects 
 Find resourceful solutions 
 Connect Unitarians in the Midlands. 

 
*** 

LAST CHANCE TO BOOK: 
 

AUTUMN TRAINING / RETREAT DAY 
 

Theme: Paths to Inner Peace 
 

Course Facilitators: Revs. Sue Woolley and Sheena Gabriel 
 

When: Saturday 7th October 2023 
 

Where: Kingswood Meeting House, Packhorse Lane, Hollywood B47 5DQ 
 

Times: 10.00 am – 4.15 pm 
 

Please contact Sue Woolley if you’d like to attend. A flyer will be circulated again 
with this issue of Bits & Pieces.  

 
Please let me know by the end of Saturday if you are planning to attend, as I will need to 

pass the information on to my co-facilitator, Rev Sheena Gabriel, on Monday. 
 

*** 
MIDLAND UNITARIAN ASSOCIATION EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

KEY MESSAGES FROM MEETING ON 28TH SEPTEMBER 2023 
 

1 New Committee Member: The MUA EC was pleased to welcome Rev Winnie Gordon back 
to the Committee. 
 
2 MU Now: The Summer / Autumn issue has been circulated and was a bumper issue.*  
 
*There were some excellent contributions for this issue, for which I was most grateful. As editor, 
I can only publish what I receive from YOU… so if you would like another bumper issue to read 
during the dark days of January 2024, please send me an article, either on the topic of ‘Spiritual 
Practices’ which is a follow-up from our Autumn Taster Workshop (see above) or on something 
exciting or interesting which is happening in your congregation. The more, the merrier. 

 
 
If you have any contributions for the next Bits & Pieces, please send them to me at 5, Martins 
Road, Piddington, Northampton NN7 2DN or via e-mail to revsuewoolley@gmail.com  Thanks! 
 


